
 

The GRTC Pulse is headed to Parham Rd 

Demand for transit service along West Broad Street continues to grow, and GRTC and 
Henrico County are working to meet the need. This includes frequency improvements 
on the Route 19, plans for additional bus service to support the corridor, and a major 
expansion of our flagship Pulse Bus Rapid Transit line.  

On Tuesday, October 1, GRTC and Henrico County are hosting the first in a series of 
planned open houses to discuss key project details of the Pulse expansion -including 
station locations, roadway configuration, and more - and we want to hear from you! 

Join us from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at Libbie Mill Library to explore exhibits, talk with 
project staff and local leaders, and make your voice heard on this transformative project 
for Henrico County and the entire Richmond region.  

Learn more about this and other Pulse expansion projects here.  

 

https://ridegrtc.com/media/routes/WEB_GRT_Route_19_8-pnl.pdf
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